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ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tuesday, November 22, 2022
GO BULLPUPS! 
	NBMS SPORTS


· Visit www.bulldogsports.org for NBMS sports schedules and up to date changes.  
· If you have any questions please reach out to Sheri Gaines, Athletic Secretary at 541-751-7279 or by email at sgaines@nbend.k12.or.us. 
· Your NBMS Wrestling team is off to a great start again this year.  The team has competed in 2 events so far this season and has been winning matches and having success on the mat.  Our team is young with many first-year wrestlers who are learning quickly and wrestling tough matches against some of the best competition in the conference.  We have 3 undefeated wrestlers as we go into the Thanksgiving break.  Outside the middle school meets, Parker Pruett has placed at 2 of the biggest tournaments in the Pacific Northwest.  He took 3rd at the Battle of the Belts in West Linn on Nov. 12th and then took 4th place at the Bigfoot Challenge in Spokane this past weekend.  With roughly 4 weeks left in the middle school season, we’ve added new wrestlers to the team, and we are in position to have multiple district champions for the 2nd straight year.  The wrestling team thanks everyone who came out to support them at the home meet last Wednesday!
	NBMS FEATURED ANNOUNCEMENTS


· Reminder: After school plans must be made before the end of the day. The office will not make bus passes or change plans after the last bell.  Please bring a note in the morning or parents may call before the end of the day to make changes.

· PE clothes for sale in the main office.  T-shirts are $5 and shorts are $10.  Get your NBMS PE swag to sport during your PE classes!!!

· Would you like to take Drama, Dance, or Choir? Please sign up in the main office or Student Services to have your schedule changed for 2nd term.
· Lost and Found items will be bagged up for donation today. Please check it out if you have lost anything and also, please only take items that belong to you!!

· NBMS will be holding our annual Canned Food Drive through December 2nd.  Food items collected will be donated to the Knights of Columbus to help local families with meals during the holidays.  This will also be a friendly competition between our Advisory classes and the top winners from each grade will earn a party for their classrooms.  Let’s bring in the food to help our community!!
· No School for the rest of this week!  Have a Happy Thanksgiving break!
· If you know of any NBMS families who would like to sign up to receive the announcements/newsletter, please share this link with them https://groups.google.com/a/nbend.k12.or.us/forum/#!forum/nbms_announcements/join  This link can be found on the NBMS website, under parents, announcements.
	LUNCH MENU/AFTER SCHOOL MENU



LUNCH TOMORROW:

· Today’s After School Snack – 
	IMPORTANT DATES


November

Nov 23-25
No School – Thanksgiving Break

December

Dec 2

No School – In-Service/Grading Day

Dec 5

1st day of Winter Term
Dec 19-Jan 2
No School – Winter Break
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